October 10, 1963

Professor Harold E, Vokes
Geology Department
Tulane Univeraity

New Orleans 18, Louisiana
Dear Harold:

Many thanks for remembering to send me a
copy of the Tulane Studies, Your articles are inter-
esting to read, I am ready for your 1list of generic
nawes in the Ostreldae,

Best wishes

Sincerely,

H. B. Stenzel
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